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The Federal Emergency Grants to Students - FINAL 
Federal Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF III) 
  
Quarterly Report as of 03.31.2022: 
 
The Missouri Valley College (MVC) was signed & returned a Certification & Agreement with the Department of Education 
to accept allocated funds from the American Rescue Plan (ARP), Public Law 117-2. The ARP has allocated emergency 
financial aid grants called the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF III) to assist students with exceptional 
need. The grants include emergency aid grants to students. These crucial funds help eligible MVC students cover 
expenses related to unanticipated travel, additional technology requirements, or other needs related to an emergency 
situation. 
 
Federal Emergency Aid Grant Reporting: 
 
As of August 26, 2021, the MVC was awarded from HEERF I, II and III $3,443,622 for students to fund the Federal 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants. During quarter 4, as of December 8, 2021, $2,120,704 in HEERF III funds has been 
disbursed to 999 students which was the last portion of the available federal emergency grants to students. During the 
quarter ended March 31, 2022, the MVC did not disburse any emergency aid grants to students. This is the final report. 


